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Comments: I oppose the Forest Service's proposed rule to open up National Forest lands to  e-bikes. E-bikes are

motorized so they should not be allowed on any trails designated as only open for non-motorized use. My

personal reason is that I am an equestrian and mulepacker and my animals do not react well to anything

sneaking up on them from behind! With so many trails now open to mountain bikes, I often feel unsafe to take my

animals many places. So many people have no idea who has the right of way or what is the proper behavior

around horses and mules -- let's not make it worse!


